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To

Dr. Manisha B. Bhosale
Department of Commerce

Subject: Sanction of Financial Assistance

Dear Dr. Manisha B. Bhosale,

With reference to your application, we are delighted to inform you that Tuljaram
Chaturchand College of Arts Science and commerce, Baramati has approved your application
for financial assistance to attend workshop/conference. This approval demonstrates our
commitment to fostering academic excellence and professional growth among our faculty
students. The details of the sanctioned assistance are as follows:

1. Purpose of Assistance: To Attend Two Days Workshop on "Approaching NAAC
Accreditation with Revised Framework"
2. Amount Sanctioned: 3000/-

3. Terms and Conditions:

Utilize the assistance exclusively for the approved purpose.

e Submit all relevant receipts and a detailed expenditure report within 30 days of
completion.

e Return any unutilized amount to the college.

We believe this financial assistance will significantly contribute to your success and enhance
your contributions to our academic community. Congratulations on securing this assistance. and
we wish you outstanding success in your research and look forward to your continued
contributions to our academic community.

Yours sincerely,




